
FCC ID: NRM93

Subject: Request for Confidentiality
Date: July 13, 2001
FCC ID: NRM93
From: Cayetano Chavez

To: Federal Communications Commission
      Equipment Authorization Branch
      7435 Oakland Mills Road
      Columbia, MD 21046

To whom it may concern:

On behalf of  Philips Consumer Communications, I hear by request that the following items
included in the above captioned application be maintained as confidential information and not be
made available for public inspection at any time.

Schematics
Functional Block Diagrams

The information contained in the schematic diagrams represents many of development efforts in
both  developing the first product and in eliminating  the system problems specific to this
technology.
As this product represents a new class of Cordless Telephone ,  I would respectfully request the
above listed items be considered as a trade secret and the property of Lucent Technologies,
Incorporated, pursuant to Section 0.457(d) of the Commission’s Rules.

Thank you  for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Cayetano Chavez


